
November News  
Recycling News 

Thanks to all who gave to our 
class for our recycle project.  
Lesson Plan and totals will be 

sent out by Friday, November 9th. 

 

Audrey Beggs 
Audrey.beggs@smail.astate.edu 

Birthdays  

April  Nov. 9th  

Michael  Nov. 13th 

Ella Nov. 13th 

Mrs. Jacks Nov. 14th  

Mrs. Beggs Nov. 23rd  

 
Items Needed for Tornado Victims 

 
Crayons 

Paper Towels 
Germ-X 
Paper 

Pencils  
Binders 

Glue 
Scissors 

 
Any donation would be 
greatly appreciated. 

Please send a jacket for your child 
each day.  We are required to have 

recess in the morning and in the 
afternoon. 

 

Can Drive:  

Nov. 9th 
through Dec. 

16th.  

(Flyer to follow) 



 

 

    

  

 

 

 
 
 
 

  Audrey Beggs 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 


